
 

 

 

Name Recognition 

KSS Playgroup has started their term of preparing our Pre-

Preps to enter school.  Our focus this week was to 

recognise our name.  Some children knew instantly, whilst 

others knew the first letter and pointed excitedly.  Thank 

you to our parents for helping them to find their names 

and use it with our activities this morning.  We were able 

to visit the Playgroup to complete some outdoor play and into the Sports Hall using playdough, 

magnetic letters and a large letter mat to practise the letters in our name.  Each week the 

children will be completing a Christmas Activity in the lead up to the end of the year. 

Number Recognition 

This week, the Playgroup had to work 

around the weather.  Due to the showers of 

rain we stayed in the Sports Hall to work on 

our theme of “Recognising Numbers.”  The 

children were asked to continue recognising 

their names and we painted with cotton 

buds, over the letter shapes.  Other activites 

this week included, painting with a roller the 

numbers to 10, creating a caterpillar’s body with numbers and making reindeers for Christmas.  

Mrs C, our music teacher, was this week’s special guest.  She encouraged the group to follow 

her actions, her voice changes and her songs.  We used some “magic” sticks to create different 

sounds and followed the actions in her song.  Lastly, we jiggled, danced and jumped over a 

candle stick.  It was lovely to see all our parents engaged with the music session as well.   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


